
 

TRINIDAD AND TOBAGO SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION 

 

NOTICE 

 

The Trinidad and Tobago Securities and Exchange Commission (the Commission) advises 

members of the public that the By-Laws for the Securities Act, 2012 are available for comment. 

These By-Laws can be accessed electronically by visiting www.ttsec.org.tt or in hard copy from 

the Commission’s office. 

Written comments can be sent electronically to sa2012@ttsec.org.tt or to the Commission's 

office at 57-59 Dundonald Street, Port of Spain. 

The deadline for receipt of comments is Friday April 26, 2013. 

The Commission looks forward to the cooperation of all stakeholders. 
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